
FACULTY SENATE ANNOUNCEMENTS 

24 March 1998 

& We would like to ask that all Senators do the following to aid in reporting the minutes 

correctly: a. To aid in identification, please stand when recognized to speak on issues. 

b. To aid in clarification of motions, forms have been provided near each Senator. 

When making a motion or amendment, please fill out the form and forward it 

to Donald Neal, Secretary of the Faculty. 

The General Education Committee’s report on the endorsement of general education courses has. 

been withdrawn from today’s agenda. The Committee has asked for more time to review the issue 

and will attempt to report at the April meeting. 

Members of the Faculty Governance Committee have been granted speaking privileges for today’s 

meeting. 
N 

The Spring 1998 Graduation Roster, to be approved by the Faculty Senate today, also includes 

Honors Program Graduates. 

Plans are now being made for the second annual Teaching Awards Ceremony to honor upcoming 
recipients of the three teaching awards: Alumni Teaching Excellence, Board of Governors Award for 
Excellence, and Board of Governors Distinguished Professor. The ceremony will begin at 9:00 a.m. 
in the Hendrix Theatre on Thursday, 7 May 1998 (Reading Day). A reception, hosted by Chancellor 
Eakin, will follow in the Mendenhall Multi-Purpose room. Please make plans now to attend. 

Chancellor Eakin has approved the following resolutions from the February 1998, Faculty Senate 
meeting: 

#98-4 Revision to the University Undergraduate Catalog, Section 5: Academic Regulations, 
concerning the Grade Replacement Policy. 

#98-5 Revision to the ECU Faculty Manual, Part VI., Section |. Employment Policies, 
subsection D. Leaves of Absence. 

#98-6 Revision to the ECU Faculty Manual, Part VIII., Section III. and Section V. 

#98-7 Revised School of Social Work’s Unit Code of Operations. 

#98-8 Curriculum matters contained in the University Curriculum Committee minutes of 
12 February 1998. 

@ All Academic Committee Annual Reports are due in the Faculty Senate office no later than 
Thursday, April 30, 1998.  


